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Neighborhood Advisory Board (NAB) 
and 

Police Community Relations Committee (PCRC) 
 

Thursday, April 18, 2013 @ 6:30 PM 
 

City Hall, 3
rd

 Floor Gallery  
200 West Fifth Street 

 

AGENDA 
 

_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 

I. ROLL CALL 
 

II. APPROVAL OF NAB MINUTES –February 21, and March 21, 2013 
 

III. APPROVAL OF PCRC MINUTES - March 13, 2013 
 

IV. OLD BUSINESS 
 

1. Presentation by Bianca Shoneman of Uptown Greenville: Plans for the 2013 
Umbrella Market Season 
 

2. Presentation by Brenda Diggs: planning update for the 3
rd

 Annual 
Neighborhood Symposium “Imagine! United Neighborhoods” scheduled for 
May 4, 2013 
 

3. Presentation by Ann Maxwell, Chair of NAB and Seth Laughlin, Interim 
Neighborhood/Ombudsman Liaison: Status update of recent request by the 
council regarding neighborhoods/ homeowners participation in NAB 

 
V. NEW BUSINESS 

 
4. Discussion between NAB and PCRC (Police Community Relations 

Committee) on crime related concerns and issues in Greenville 
neighborhoods 
 

5. Public Comment Period  
 
VI. ADJOURN 
 
 
 


